
Denver Teachers’ Club Assistance Fund Donation Form 
1617 S. Acoma Street 

Denver CO 80223 
Phone:  303-377-0222   Fax: 303-377-0113 

 

Thank you for your contribution to Denver Teachers’ Club Assistance Fund.  Your support 
helps to ensure our ability to continue providing the services you and your family members are 
accustomed to receiving.  Ever vigilant in our efforts to provide you with the latest, most 
innovative medical equipment, your contributions will also help us to expand our services as 
appropriate in the expensive and ever-changing arena of medical care provision.  Please 
complete this form to your specifications, and mail it along with your contribution to the address 
above. 

Donor Name: 

Address:       Phone:  
City:      State:  Zip:   

 

My check no. _________ in the amount of $__________ is enclosed. 

(Please check the appropriate box(es) below). 

❏My gift is strictly a donation    

❏My gift is in memory of:_________________________________________ 

❏My gift is a tribute to: ___________________________________________ 

 in honor of his/her/their (check one): 

 ❏Birthday 

 ❏Retirement 

 ❏Anniversary 

 ❏Wedding 

 ❏Other:_____________________________________________________ 

  ❏I have included the Denver Teachers’ Club in my estate plans. 
 
Please send acknowledgment of this gift to (amount will not be disclosed): 

Name:      

Address:     

City:   State:  Zip:   
 
 

 
 

TAX DEDUCTIBLE UNDER SECTION 501(c)3 of the I. R. S. CODE 
 

In order to comply with IRS Code Section 170(f)(8), we will provide you with a receipt mailed to the address you 
have supplied above, which affirms that the Denver Teachers' Club provided no goods or services in 

consideration, in whole or in part, for your contribution. 


